



PO 80× 35017, Naenae 5041 Ph: 567 5834

5 February 2015

# Kimi News, Week 1, Term 1, 2015

Welcome back to school everyone! It has been great catching up with each other for a couple of days this week and getting back into the rhythms of school life. We are excited about the year ahead and have loads of great learning opportunities planned.

This term our topic is "Up, up and away - Opposites". Which will also be the theme of Camp in week 8. Mathematics learning this term will be based around Geometry and Measurement. The Key Competency focus is on Relating to Others.

As a school we are having a strong emphasis on ensuring that our literacy programmes are effective.

### TERM DATES:

Term:	Start Dates	End Date
One	Wednesday 4 February	Thursday 2 April
Two	Monday 20 April	Friday 3 July
Three	Monday 20 July	Friday 25 September
Four	Monday 12 October	Wednesday 16 December

Camp: 24 - 27 March

Camp will be at El Rancho holiday park in Waikanae. If your child is Year 9 and above please ensure you have returned the permission form to school. Contact your child's teacher if you need a camp form.









Piwakawaka Class (Room 2 Naenae) went bowling at the end of last year. Not only was it a fun trip it was also a great experience for doing some practical maths.





PO Box 35017. Naenae 5041 Ph. 567 5834

5 February 2015

### HEADS UP!!! HEADS UP!!!! HEADS UP!!!

Save the date!



# KIMI ORA SCHOOL QUIZ NIGHT

# An exciting night full on fun, laughs and amazing prizes to help us get our students to camp!

## @ THE BERHAMPORE GOLF CLUB

Please keep Thursday, 5th March free

If everyone comes and brings a friend or even better organises a table of friends then we will make what we need to get our students to camp!

It will be a great night with spot prizes.

You don't need to be good at quizzes - it's all about the fun and the great company.

Quiz master: Our very own Dave Speden.





Evans Bay ended the year with a fantastic Christmas Party. Santa turned up with presents for everyone, he even had a guitar to lead some Christmas carols! Students from St Patricks Primary joined the party and great fun was had by all!